

Dear Neighbours and Residents,

September Update: Bupa Care Facility at 122 Churchill Drive

The structural steel for the entire building will be completed by the end of this month, we will continue to pour concrete throughout the remainder of the building and the scaffolding will follow these pours. The fit-out work is gaining momentum as we start to close in the first part of the building, with the installation of the RAB board pre-clad system, windows, and roofing. Over the next month we will be able to open up another area of the Basement to allow more parking spaces for our subcontractors, however we will continue to use the Naylor Love van to taxi workers to and from site each morning and evening.

We would like to thank you for your understanding around the early pours throughout August, during September, there will be four pours commencing at 6:30am. Below are the dates that are booked in, but due to the time of year, these dates may have to be rescheduled due to bad weather:

- Friday 4th September
- Wednesday 9th September
- Thursday 10th September
- Tuesday 29th September

The pump will arrive on site the day prior to the pour, and as always, we will carefully plan the arrival of every truck to ensure a smooth transition between deliveries, this will minimise any road disruptions as all trucks will enter site immediately upon arrival. To reduce the noise as much as possible, we will position the pump as far away from the gate as we can and place our sound reducing panels around the pump.

We will send out another update at the start of October, if you have any questions, you're welcome to e-mail us on: katie.burley@naylorlove.co.nz

Kind regards,

The Naylor Love Team

Naylor Love Wellington Limited

T. 04 586 3192

E. enquiries.wn@naylorlove.co.nz